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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
 

Communications 

Air quality alert due to Sanikiluaq fire 

 

July 27, 2016 

Sanikiluaq, NU 

 
The Department of Health is warning residents of Sanikiluaq against exposure to 
smoke, following a fire in the wood disposal section of the dump. The fire has been 
extinguished but continues to produce smoke.   
 
People with heart or lung disease, asthma, the elderly, children and pregnant women 
should limit their exposure to smoke.  
 
Avoid the area around the fire and stay indoors as much as possible with the doors and 
windows closed. People should seek medical attention if they have symptoms like 
trouble breathing or tightness in the chest. 
 
Updates will follow as soon as they are available.  
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